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A meeting with an aim of evaluation of the CILAP Project Phasing out was held in premises of the
Federal Administration for Geodetic and Real Property Affairs. On the meeting participated Mr. Željko
Obradović, Director, Mr. Denis Tabučić, Expert Associate and CILAP Project coordinator on behalf of
the FGA, Ms Andja Zimić, CILAP project Director and Mr. Dejan Jeremić on behalf of the CILAP
Project, and Mr. Mykhailo Cheremshynskyi, engaged consultant of SIDA.

Mr. Mykhailo Cheremshynskyi made an evaluation of suggested activities for continuation of project
activities through phasing out and all in accordance with last year's evaluation, for the purpose of making a



decision by SIDA in Bosnia and Herzegovina and their approval for the CILAP project phasing out.

He also spoke with all leaders of project components and they presented all planned activities. Those
collected information together with his Report he presented to Director, Mr. Željko Obradović and it was
concluded that it’s necessary to continue with donor support through the phasing out of the CILAP project.
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